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Easter Eggs-perience: Despite the weather conditions, there was a fantastic turnout for the first 

annual Easter Eggs-perience! Adults and children enjoyed pictures with the Easter Bunny, 

adorable farm animals, bunny magnet crafts, free snacks at the concession stand, and two very 

competitive Easter egg hunts. The 0 - 4 Easter egg hunt took place in front of the log house. It 

took the little ones approximately 60 seconds to collect 750 eggs distributed throughout the lawn. 

The 5 - 10 Easter egg hunt took place at Palms Pond and 3250 eggs were collected in a matter of 

minutes by a large crowd of eager egg hunters looking for the lucky blue ticket to win a bicycle. 

Thank you to the Parks Dept for all their help and hard work! 

 

History of Groveport Police: April and May’s exhibit is the “History of Groveport Police”. 

Thank you to Officer Ernie Bell and his wife who came in on Saturday, April 2, and transformed 

Town Hall’s lobby into a very informative and creative exhibit with many interesting pieces. 

Town Hall had a busy week of visitors to see the exhibit!  

 

Princess Party: Saturday, April 23, from 10am to noon is the Princess Party in Town Hall’s 

ballroom. This is a SOLD OUT event! 40 adults and 40 little ones are registered for a morning of 

dancing, singing, snacks, crafts, and tiaras.  



Coffee with a Cop: Chief Casey Adams and other officers were on-hand to meet with 

community members at Town Hall’s first Coffee with a Cop. Town Hall’s lobby was busy with 

visitors from 8am until well after 10am. Coffee with a Cop will take place every Friday in April 

and May from 8am to 10am.  

  

 

 Arbor Day: Arbor Day takes place on Friday, April 29. This year students will receive an 

official Groveport Arbor Day t-shirt and a snack bag containing Goldfish, fruit snacks, a cookie, 

and a mini bottle of water. The Parks Dept will plant trees at both Glendening and Groveport 

Elementary with the help of the 3rd grade classes.  

 

 

Annual Report: The 2021 Annual Report is currently at the printer’s office. Thank you to Jason 

Carr and Jason Cooper for the updated mailing list for Groveport residents.  

 


